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Calling all administrators: 
Although standards-based grading isn't new, 
its value has never been greater. This series 

will introduce administrators to standards-
based grading and offer ideas to implement it 

within a school district. Understanding the 
research behind it and determining the 

benefits it can provide schools and families will 
be outlined. A model of an effective standards-

based grading system, including detailed 
report cards, will be provided for participants 

to analyze and determine best practices. 
Finally, participants will have time to 

collaborate and share ideas on how best to 
implement this within a district. Additional 

sessions will provide more time and guidance 
to begin actual implementation and to 

problem-solve any challenges that may exist. 

Workshop time: 8:30-2:30 
 

 October 27, 2016 @ BOCES Center at   
         Olean, Training Room C 

 March 9, 2017 @ Olean Teaching and  
          Learning Center: The Barn 

Standards-Based Grading 

Please have your Contact 
Person or Curriculum 
Coordinator register at 

register.caboces.org 

~ CoSer 529~ 


